
 

 

 

 

 

September 22, 2020 

 
Dear Provider, 

Medical Transportation Management (MTM), NH Healthy Families’ transportation provider, is pleased to 

announce the implementation of a dedicated provider line. The provider line number is (888) 597-1182.  

This dedicated line will connect you to a team of Customer Care Representatives that will provide you 

with a quick response and resolution to urgent transportation needs and assist with scheduling or 

changing trips. 

NH Healthy Families members can continue to contact MTM at (888) 597-1192. 

Sincerely,  

NH Healthy Families 

Medical Transportation Management [MTM] 
Dedicated Provider Line 

 

 


